
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  

FROM:  Gregory D. Herrett, CPA, CA 
  Chief Administrative Officer 
 
DATE:  December 17, 2018 

SUBJECT: Request for Batting Cage at Robbs Complex 

 
In your Committee of the Whole agenda package is a letter requesting the addition of a batting 
cage at the Robb’s Complex. 
 
It is my recommendation that Council refer this item to the Recreation Department for further 
investigation and analysis and bring forward a report and recommendation to Council at the 
January meeting of Committee of the Whole. 
 


